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F Street Plaza Opens May 25th 
 

 
 
Salida, Colorado —  
After last summer’s successful outdoor expansion in the F Street Plaza, the City of Salida will be 
facilitating the expansion of outdoor dining and retail spaces into parking lots, parking spaces, and even 
public streets on the F Street corridor. This includes the upcoming closure of F Street starting at Sackett 
and ending in between 2nd and 3rd Street. This is planned for the morning of Wednesday, May 25th, and 
to remain in place for much of our summer to take advantage of Salida's excellent summer weather. 
 
For business owners in the closure, please fill out the City of Salida Application, remit a conceptual site 
plan, and return the signed Revocable License Agreement to the Clerk's Office, 448 E. 1st Street or 
email to deputyclerk@cityofsalida.com. 
 
We are here to assist you in working on a reopening plan that meets the state and city guidance. In 
addition, we would encourage you to work with your neighboring businesses to identify creative ways in 
which to operate. Our business community is what makes Salida unique, dynamic and authentic, and we 
appreciate all that you do! 
 
 

For any questions, please contact City Hall at 719-530-2632. 
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